
WELCOME TO 
MLHS: 
TRANSITIONING 
STUDENTS WITH
SPECIAL SERVICES

RSVP BY FEBRUARY 7TH

Join the Director of Special Services for an informative presentation
designed to guide students receiving special services and their families
through the transition to Mountain Lakes High School. 

This session will include:
An overview of the Special Services Department and our basic tenets
The scheduling process and varying levels of support
A review of common scheduling questions followed by a Q&A session

This is a great first step in ensuring a smooth and confident start to this
exciting new chapter! 

Date: February 11, 2025
Time: 7:30 PM

Location:  MLHS - Media Center

https://forms.gle/y2MCv9UaYxKNHkjK7

